
Livonia Public Schools
Academic Services

Date: January 16, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Subject: Index Scores

I am requesting to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda of the Committee 
of the Whole meeting on January 21, 2025. I would like the opportunity to review the 
Michigan Department of Education School Index System reports with the Board of 
Education.  The scores are currently open to the public and are one of the 
accountability measures for the State of Michigan.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

TO/aa


